

Wednesday 24th January 2024

Dear Parent/Carer,

Year 8 Online Progress Evening – Thursday 8th February 2024 4.45pm - 7:15pm

I would like to invite you to attend our online Year 8 Progress Evening on Thursday 8th February. This is an important evening that provides you with an opportunity to speak to your child's subject teachers via our online appointment system to discuss your child's progress. This is an ideal opportunity for you to understand exactly what your child has been doing in school and the progress they are making.

All bookings and appointments will take place using "SchoolCloud", which is an easy to use online appointment booking system allowing you to choose your own appointment times with your child's subject teachers. You will receive an email confirming your appointments. You then simply login 5 minutes before your first appointment.

Please visit https://queensbridge.schoolcloud.co.uk/ in order to book your appointments. I have also attached a parents' guide to help you navigate the system.

Login with the following information:

Your Title, First Name and Surname Your email address Student's First Name Student's Surname Date of Birth

If you are unable to log in, please contact school to confirm the contact details that we hold in school for you at enquiry@queensbridge.bham.sch.uk If you do not have access to the internet, please contact the school office.

Yours sincerely,

Mr M Barlow

Assistant Headteacher

HEADTEACHER: Mr H Singh TEL 0121 464 5566 FAX 0121 464 5588

EMAIL enquiry@queensbridge.bham.sch.uk web www.queensbridge.bham.sch.uk ADDRESS Queensbridge School, Queensbridge Road, Moseley, Birmingham B13 8QB